
 

 

 

 

 

NON-DOMESTIC LPG DISTRIBUTORSHIP:  LAST DATE FOR RECEIPT 

OF APPLICATION EXTENDED UPTO 11.02.2022 

 

Please refer to the  “ NOTICE FOR APPOINTMENT OF EXCLUSIVE NON DOMESTIC LPG 

DISTRIBUTORSHIP”  published  on 28.12.2021 seeking application for award of exclusive non 

domestic LPG Distributorship by Bharat Petroleum Corporation Ltd.(BPCL) in Kerala. The last date for 

receipt of application for all the locations was 27.01.2022, which is now extended upto 11.02.2022 

@1700Hrs.                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 


